
 Friday’s cheesy yet Wise  

Words Of Wisdom 

One page this week! DIARY DAT ES 

 

24/05/24 

Break up for half 

term 

 

14/06/24 

Sports Day and 

Picnic on the 

Field 

 

05/07/24 

Summer Fayre 

 

16/07/24 

Summer Discos 

 

18/07/24 

Y6 Leavers 

Presentation 

Evening 

 

19/07/24 

BREAK UP for 

the summer! 

 

10/05/24 

STARTING AFTER HALF TERM… 
FRIDAY TUCK SHOP! 

Each Friday your child will be able to buy a snack 
from our new tuck shop!  

All items will cost 50p and will vary from week to week. 
WATCH THIS SPACE! 

Now that the weather is  

improving, please ensure your child has a water  

bottle in school with their name on.  

MANY THANKS 

WE ARE SEEING QUITE A RANGE OF  
VARIATION FROM THE UNIFORM POLICY SO 
HERE’S A REMINDER OF WHAT WE EXPECT 

TO SEE, OR NOT TO SEE. 
 

Skirts should not be too short. Just above the knee 
is appropriate. 

School trousers should not be leggings.  
Leggings should not be worn at all. 

PE kits should be black shorts and white t-shirt. 
No nail varnish, makeup or jewellery. 

Trainers must be worn for PE - not shoes or boots. 
Please remember we have lots of good quality 

spare uniform in school at the Swap Shop. 
Hair should be tied up if long enough and any 

head bands or bows should be small and school 
colours. 

Bandanas should not be worn. 
School shoes should be black. 

Trainers should be black, white or royal blue. 
Polo shirts should be royal blue or white (not pale 

blue. 
 

Please ensure your child has the 
required uniform items. Many 

thanks for your support.  

A GREAT BIG WELL DONE 
TO OUR WONDERFUL Y6 

CHILDREN WHO HAVE 
COMPLETED THEIR SATS 

TESTS THIS WEEK! 
 

We are so proud of your children! They all 
tried their best and took the week in their 

stride. The children all know that SATs only 
test elements of literacy and maths: what 

they can never measure is skills and  
talents, which your children have in  

abundance, and qualities such as  
kindness, compassion, resilience,  

empathy and all the other things that 
make your children the  

wonderful young people they are! 


